
For a child, one of the great joys of the holiday season is the anticipation of waking up 
and finding a new toy under the tree.  Unfortunately, for many children this joy is rarely 
realized. 
 
This is Ronnie Musgrove. 
 
Please help bring joy to a child this season by supporting the Marine Corps Reserves’ 
“Toys for Tots” program.  On Monday, December 16, from 3 to 5 p.m., bring an 
unwrapped gift to the first floor lobby of the Woolfolk Building. 
 
Let’s make sure the joy of the season isn’t missed by our children.  Please, support “Toys 
for Tots.” 


